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March 26, 2008 
 

Ramar Communications 
Tower Site Radio Frequency Emissions 

Statement – KSTQ-FM Tower Site 
 

 
Prepared for: 
Ramar Communications 
KSTQ-FM 
9800 University Ave. 
Lubbock, TX 79423 
Ph. 806-745-3434 
 
Prepared by: 
RSI Corporation 
543 Main 
Kiowa, KS 67070 
Ph. 888-830-5648 
Fax 866-825-4324 
 
RSI Corporation safety professionals performed an RF assessment on the accessible areas at 
ground level relating to RF emissions on March 25, 2008.  Mr. Kyle Graves of RSI took 
measurements throughout the site in normally accessible areas and outside the site compound in 
public access areas near the tower site. This site does meet compliance requirements for the FCC 
Uncontrolled/General Population guidelines at ground level. Data regarding the site assessment 
is on file at RSI and a complete report will be provided to Ramar Communications within the 
next ten days. Questions or comments regarding the assessment may be directed to RSI at the 
address and numbers listed above. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Greg Kechter, CUSA 
Chief Operations Officer 
 

 


